
 
 

 

DofE Training 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

RE: ExpeditionTraining Sessions  

 

We are writing to let you know that the training sessions for the expedition will start 

next Thursday, 29/01/20 and will take place fortnightly until further notice. 

 

These will consist of all the tools required for the groups to run a successful expedition. 

Some of the topics covered are: 

 

 First aid and emergency procedures 

 Navigation and route planning 

 Observation and recording 

 Countryside and highway codes 
 

These will be after school 3pm-4pm, and will take place in school or in the school 

grounds. 

 

Attendance is vital, as the training is imperative to the expedition. 

 

We understand that there may be a day that you may not be able to attend, if this is the 

case please contact either or both of us by email, and we will endeavour to arrange an 

alternative session. 

 

 

With thanks, 

 

 
Toni Styles and Heidi Riesner 

 
 

[tst@ifieldcc.co.uk, hri@ifieldcc.co.uk] 


